
 

GRADE 2 CLASS NEWSLETTER 

TERM 2, 2025 

FROM THE TEACHERS… 
 

Welcome to Term 2! 
 
After an extended break for the students, we 
are looking forward to welcoming everyone 
back to the school.  
 
We have some very important new routines 
starting this term that are part of our new 
Sandhurst wide behaviour curriculum. This 
also includes a focus on being in the correct 
uniform, which includes clothing, footwear, 
jewellery and hair. We have been asked to 
hold high expectations for this and will be 
reminding the students daily. Petra has put 
plenty of information in the newsletter that 
went out on Wednesday in regards to this, 
please take the time to read all of it.  
 
Our Mass for Mothers and stall will be on 
Friday 9th May. Everyone is welcome to 
attend Mass at 9:15am and we look forward 
to celebrating with you all.  
 
We have plenty of exciting events on, 
including the Athletics Carnival in Week 4, 
our Grade 2 local excursion in Week 6 and 
Jet’s Gym at the end of June. Please keep an 
eye on PAM for the information and 
permission notes for these events.  
 
We will also begin sending home a simple 
spelling homework sheet to support the 
students with their spelling learning. 
Practise sheets will be sent home at the 
beginning of each week.  
 
Please contact us if you have any questions 
(email addresses below). 
 
We are looking forward to another action-
packed term! 
 

- Marcia, Christine & Molly 
 

OUR TERM 2 LEARNING INTENTIONS 
 

Religious Education 
● We are learning to recall stories about 

Jesus and his life from the Bible. 
● We are learning about the sacrament 

of Reconciliation and God’s 
forgiveness. 

 
English 

● We are learning to write recounts. 
● We are learning to write information 

reports. 
● We are learning to apply spelling rules 

and spell tricky words. 
● We are learning to use nouns, 

adjectives and verbs. 
● We are learning to read accurately, 

fluently and with expression. 
● We are learning to understand and 

respond to text. 
 
Mathematics 

● We are learning to understand place 
value with 4-digit numbers by 
representing, comparing and ordering 
numbers using manipulatives, 
number lines and partitioning. 

● We are learning to use uniform 
informal units to measure and 
compare shapes and objects (length, 
capacity, mass). 

● We are learning to further our 
addition and subtraction skills with 
doubles facts, fact families, mental 
calculations and regrouping. 

 
Inquiry 

● We are learning how things change 
and how they stay the same over time 
and the impact it has on us and 
others. 

● We are learning about significant 
people and places in Bendigo. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



IMPORTANT DATES 
 
• Tuesday 22nd - Thursday 24th April–Pupil 

Free Days (Friday 25th April – ANZAC Day 
public holiday). 

• Monday 28th April–First Day of Term 2 for 
Students 

• Friday 9th May-Mass for Mother’s: 9:15am & 
Mother’s Day Stall 

• Tuesday 13th May- School Photos 
• Thursday 15th May -Athletics Carnival 
• Tuesday 27th May- Grade 2 Excursion 
• Monday 9th June – King's Birthday Holiday 

(Public Holiday) 
• Monday 23rd-27th June- Jets Gym 
• Friday 27th June – Feast of the Sacred 

Heart Mass: 12:40pm 
• Friday 4th July–Last Day of Term 2: 2:30pm 

finish 
 

SPECIALIST DAYS 
 

 
Performing Arts 

2MAN – Friday 
2CGI – Friday 
2MLE - Monday 

 
Visual Arts 

2MAN – Friday 
2CGI – Monday 
2MLE - Friday 

 
Indonesian 

2MAN – Monday 
2CGI – Friday 
2MLE - Friday 

 
Physical Education 

2MAN – Tuesday and 
Thursday 
2CGI – Tuesday and 
Wednesday 
2MLE – Tuesday and 
Wednesday  
 

 
Library 

All Grade 2 - 
Thursday 
 

 

CONTACT US 
 

Marcia Angove - mangove@stkennington.catholic.edu.au 
Christine Gibson - christine.gibson@stkennington.catholic.edu.au 

Molly Lea - mlea@stkennington.catholic.edu.au 
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